	Minutes

The University of Toledo Board of Trustees

Trusteeship & Governance Committee Meeting
May 12, 2014


	Committee Chair Ms. Sharon Speyer was present as well as the following Trustees:  Mr. Steven M. Cavanaugh, Dr. S. Amjad Hussain, Ms. Linda N. Mansour, Ms. Susan F. Palmer, Mr. John S. Szuch, Mr. Gary P. Thieman, and Mr. Joseph H. Zerbey, IV.  Mr. Zerbey appointed all Trustees present as voting members of the Committee for this meeting.  Community member Mr. Harry Shaw was absent, as well as University Council representative Dr. John David Smith. Other meeting attendees included Mr. John Barrett, Dr. Frank Calzonetti, Ms. Meghan Cunningham, Mr. David Cutri, Dr. Michael Dowd, Ms. Karen Hoblet, Dr. Kristen Keith, Dr. Ronald McGinnis, Mr. David Morlock, Mr. Peter Papadimos, Dr. Linda Rouillard, Mr. Vern Snyder, Mr. Sloan Spalding, Ms. Joan Stasa, Mr. Jon Strunk and Mr. Kevin West.
 
	ATTENDANCE



	The meeting was called to order at 3:30 p.m. by Ms. Speyer in the Driscoll Alumni Center Board Room.  

	CALL TO ORDER



	Trustee Speyer requested a motion to waive the reading of the minutes from the March 17, 2014 Committee meeting and approve them as written.  The motion was received by Trustee Palmer, seconded by Trustee Mansour and approved by the Committee. 


	APPROVAL OF MINUTES



	Ms. Speyer reported that the Nominating Committee for recommending Board officers for the next fiscal year includes Trustees Szuch and Thieman.  A report of their recommendations will be presented at the June16 Board meeting.

	NOMINATING COMMITTEE


	Trustee Speyer stated that at the last Clinical Affairs Committee meeting a Dashboard Report for the clinical enterprise was presented to the Trustees.  There was a recommendation that a similar Dashboard Report should be developed for the academic enterprise.  All agreed that this should be a topic at the next Trusteeship and Governance Committee meeting.  Mr. Morlock asked for feedback with respect to potential scope of academic dashboards.  Recommendations were made by several trustees, which included tying the dashboards to the strategic goals set forth in Imagine 2017, quality of programming and significance of financial metrics, etc.

	DASHBOARD DEVELOPMENT


	Committee Chair Speyer requested a motion to enter Executive Session at 3:45 p.m. to discuss the employment of public employee.  A motion was received from Trustee Palmer, seconded by Trustee Thieman and approved by the Committee.  A roll call vote of the Committee was taken by Ms. Stasa:  Mr. Cavanaugh, yes; Dr. Hussain, yes; Ms. Mansour, yes; Ms. Palmer, yes; Ms. Speyer, yes; Mr. Szuch, yes; Mr. Thieman, yes; and, Mr. Zerbey, yes.  The Committee exited Executive Session with no actions taken.

	EXECUTIVE SESSION



	With no further business before the Committee, Trustee Speyer adjourned the meeting at 5:30 p.m.
	ADJOURNMENT
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